
 

 

  

The Children of Lavant Primary School are invited to… 

The Christmas Disco  

When: Friday 25
th
 November 2022 

Time: 5pm – 6.30pm 

 

It’s that time of the year again – it’s disco time! 

 

Things you need to know…. 

 

 The price of a ticket is £3.00 and includes a glow stick.  

 The children will need to leave their water bottles in school so they are available 

during the evening.  

 There will be a small tuck shop selling hot dogs, bags of crisps, sweets and drinks 

priced between 10p and £1.  

 Tattoos, nails and glitter tattoos will also be available to buy, all priced at 50p 

 All children in Wren class will need to be accompanied by an adult for the 

duration of the disco. Any of those parents of Wren class who are staying and 

can help be on hall duty, please do let us know. 

 Older children may be dropped off and collected promptly by an adult. Please 

note that the disco is only for children who attend the school.  

 

Please complete the consent form and return it together with the money to the school 

office no later than Thursday 24th November…  Correct change only please! There is a 

post-box in reception to pop your money and form into.  

 

We will not be sending out paper tickets this year, so on the evening of the disco, we 

will have a list of children who have given in their forms & paid for their ticket, and 

we’ll mark off their names so that we know they are in the building. It is really 

important that we receive your consent form back.  

 

We look forward to seeing everyone there!  

___________________________________________________________________________ 

Consent Form: Christmas Disco 2022 

 

I give my consent for the following child to attend the Christmas disco on Fri 25th 

November 2022 

 

Name:…………………………………………………………………………………………  

 

Class:…………………………………………………………………………………………..  

 

Emergency contact no:……………………………………………………………………… 

 

Signature………..........................................................................................................  

 

(Children will not be able to attend unless we have been given a contact number) 

 


